
MINUTES OF THE 

REIDSVILLE AIRPORT AUTHORITY 

January 17, 2023 

 

Members in Attendance:  Bobby Smith, Holly Nielsen, Ronnie McCall and David 

Hodges. Others attending: Ron Gleason and Jeanette Deloach.  

It was decided that there was no quorum for this meeting so no votes were taken. 

Minutes: Jeanette presented the minutes of the December meeting. 

Treasurer’s Report: Jeanette handed out the financial reports for December.  

Invoices: $168 for DBT transportation for Day/Night sensor for AWOS system was 

to be paid, $112 for three weeks for a total of $336 for advertisement to solicit bids 

on new terminal building, and $10 for an affidavit for publication. 

Airport Project Updates:  

Hangar Report: Not given at this meeting. 

Community Reports: We did not receive a report from the meetings.  

New terminal updates – Advertisements have ran in paper and are due 1/24/23 by 

10 am at the Reidsville Airport office.  Someone will need to be there to receive 

them. 

Fuel prices were discussed.  Holly suggested that the fuel price committee (Bobby, 

Gene and David) would send the fuel prices the day before the monthly meetings 

so that the board meetings would not be dealing day-to-day operations. 

New Business:  

The next meeting will be on February 21, 2023. 

Meeting was adjourned.  


